
 

 

 
 

 
TO: Members of the Waste Management Committee 
 
FROM: Melanie Kawalec, Manager of Waste Management 
 
MEETING DATE: November 15, 2010 
 
SUBJECT: Report WMC10-008 
 Entech REM-Wesleyville Project 
 

 

PURPOSE 

A report to inform Committee that representatives from Renewable Energy 
Management Inc. will make a presentation at the November 15, 2010 Waste 
Management Committee meeting on the Entech REM-Wesleyville Project.   
 
 

RECOMMENDATION 

That the Waste Management Committee endorse the recommendation as outlined in 
Report WMC10-008 dated November 15, 2010, of the Manager of Waste Management 
as follows: 

That Report WMC10-008 informing Committee that representatives from Renewable 
Energy Management Inc. will make a presentation on the Entech REM-Wesleyville 
Project be received for information. 
 
  

BUDGET AND FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 

There are no budget or financial implications as a result of this report. 
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BACKGROUND 

This report follows on the required action noted in Report WMC10-006, presented to the 
Waste Management Committee on September 20, 2010, that Staff be directed to invite 
representatives from Entech REM to attend a Waste Management Committee meeting 
to present their proposal for a gasification plant at Wesleyville Road in Port Hope.  

The REM representatives will provide an overview of REM, their business model, the 
Advanced Conversion Technology and associated benefits. 

Further information on this proposal is available on their web site at www.rem-
energysolutions.com. 
  
 
Submitted by, 
 
 
 
Melanie Kawalec, 
Manager Waste Management  
 
 
 
Contact Name: 
Phone – 742-7777 Ext. 1724 
Fax – 876-4621 
E-mail address – Mkawalec@peterborough.ca 
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